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Ellen Fairleigh

From: DS <biabacus@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 14, 2018 12:12 PM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: Public Comment #2 - Tani Creek Road Short Plat PLN50590
Attachments: COBI_Tani Creek Short Plat PLN 50590_Millett Title Report 2.pdf; Port 

Blakely_Windermere RE Sales Material_11-15-2000.pdf

Ms. Fairleigh, 
 
On January 7, 2018 I sent you by email a public comment on PLN50590. That email included a copy of a "No-
Divide"covenant burdening Lot O, in favor of Lots L and M. See 1st attachment, pages 38 to 43 of the pdf file. 
 
This email dated January 14, 2018 is my second public comment.  See 2nd attachment for some background information 
on the Lot O "No-Divide" covenant . 
 
Daniel Smith 
 


